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NOTICE TO PORT USERS 

 
 

NOTIFICATION OF ROAD REPAIRS 
 

     

Port Users are advised that commencing from Tuesday 9
th
 

January 2018 to Friday 12
th
 January 2018 there will be repairs 

to dock roads at following locations. Tom Lewis Way/Pasquille, 
Man holes covers and frames East Way road, Patching Cemex 

cement berth. 
 

Signs, speed restrictions and traffic management will be in 
place. 

 
Please inform all relevant staff of this work. 

 
 

If you require any further information  
Contact Leigh Perry 

01633 204437 
 
 


